
Oct 6th - Oct 10th, 2025 Week at a Glance
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School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 -10:25 - Recess

11:50 - 12:42 - Lunch

2:45  - Dismissal

Important Dates!
Oct 10 Hot Lunch - Subway

Oct 13 Thanksgiving Monday - 
No School 

Oct 17 Movie Night

Oct 22 Early Dismissal @ 11:50 
am for Conferences

Oct 23 Photo Day

Oct 24 ProD Day - No School

Oct 29 Immunizations for 
Grade 6/7 Students 
(consent form sent to 
families)

Nov 10 Remembrance Day 
Assemblies

Dear Brighouse Families, 

Over the past few days, we have experienced some unexpected road closures 
on Gilbert, causing some difficulties for families during pick-up and drop off 
times.  We have connected with the City of Richmond, and the contractor.  
They have assured us that the road closures will not happen during school 
hours moving forward.  We hope that this will help families have a smoother 
morning on Monday! 

Secondly, whether you’re a longtime PAC member or just curious about how 
you can help, there are many ways to get involved in our school community: 

Volunteer for Movie Night!  Our first movie night of the school year is 
coming up on Friday, October 17th from 3:00–5:00 PM. We’ll be selling 
treats and pizza, with all proceeds going directly back to support our school. 
It’s a fun way to connect with other families and support our students! 

Help with Hot Lunch Days! We’re always looking for volunteers to help hand 
out hot lunches on our weekly hot lunch days. It’s a small time commitment 
that makes a big difference!  Families can also support by making a donation 
through Munchalunch. All donations go toward providing hot lunches for 
students whose families may need a little extra help.  

If you’re interested in joining the PAC or volunteering, email the PAC 
directly at brighousepac@gmail.com.  Our next PAC meeting will be on 
Monday, October 20th at 3:15 pm in the Library. 

Wishing you all the best, 

Leah Scharf and Kathy Pantaleo 
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